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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 8:47 AM
To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills
Subject: [EXT] FW: 1RP-5356 Workplan
Attachments: Central Vacuum Battery SSP Rpt 2019-04-10.pdf

To Whom it may concern, 
   This was sent on May 1st and I have never received an approval.  This was done before the 
payment portal was open.  Can you please let me know the status of this Workplan?  
 
Thank you, 
Amy Barnhill           
Waste and Water Specialist      
MCBU  
Office: 432-687-7108 
Cell: 432-940-8524 
E-Mail: ABarnhill@chevron.com    
#OurEnvironmentMatters 
 
 
From: Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 7:58 AM 
To: Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com> 
Subject: FW: 1RP-5356 Workplan 
 
Dylan, 
   Please see the attached plan and let me know if it is approved. 
 
Thank you, 
Amy Barnhill           
Waste and Water Specialist      
MCBU  
Office: 432-687-7108 
Cell: 432-940-8524 
E-Mail: ABarnhill@chevron.com    
#OurEnvironmentMatters 
 
From: Barnhill, Amy D.  
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 8:03 AM 
To: emnrd-ocd-district1spills@state.nm.us 
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Barnhill, Amy D. <ABarnhill@chevron.com> 
Subject: 1RP-5356 Workplan 
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To whom it may concern, 
   Please see the attached workplan for 1RP-5356.  We look forward to your approval as soon as 
possible. 
 
Thank you, 
Amy Barnhill           
Waste and Water Specialist      
MCBU  
Office: 432-687-7108 
Cell: 432-940-8524 
E-Mail: ABarnhill@chevron.com    
#OurEnvironmentMatters 
 
"The highest performance you can expect is the lowest standard you set" 

 
       
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been 
sent to you in error, please reply to the sender that you received the message; then please delete this email.     
 


